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Cotton Draw Unit 167H (30-015-41385) - Delaware, or Bone Spring?
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Hello,

[ hope all is well!
A research of the subject well, has resulted in conflicting information.

To be more specific, a submitted Completion Report indicates that the producing. interval is the Bone Spring.
While one of your Subsequent Reports has it indicated as Delaware.

And evaluating the PODs for the unit, the well is being listed as producing from the Delaware. As well as on
May 14, 2014, a payable well application was received indicating the weil was indeed a Delaware completion.

Note in IHS and NM OCD, the well is being reported as being produced from the Bone Spring.

An independent reservoir study that was done resulted in determining that the well was completed in the
Delaware, more specifically the Lower Brushy Canyon.

If you can clarify this, as well as correct the issue, that will be greatly appreciated. To correct the issue, a
revised Completion Report is required indicating that the completion was indeed done in the Delaware.

As always, feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need further clarifications.
Best Regards,

Kenneth Rennick

Kenneth Rennick

Petroleum Engineer

Bureau of Land Management
Carlsbad Field Office
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krennick@blm.gov



